Regulatory and Economic Resources
Environmental Resources Management
701 NW 1st Court e 7th Floor

Miami, Florida 33136-3912

T 305-372-6600 F 305-372-6893

miamidade.gov

MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY

March 4, 2020

Attn: M. Roger Hogg, P.E., Env. Mgr. CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 7007 2560 0000 3070 9303
CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

1200 NW 137" Avenue

Miami, FL 33182

Re: 2020 cost estimate dated February 24, 2020 for the Cemex Waste Tire Processing Facility located at, near, or
in the vicinity of 1200 NW 137" Avenue, Miami, Miami-Dade County, Florida; FDEP Permit No. 0146251-008-
WT / FDEP WACS No. 59293; DERM No. SW-1117.

Dear Mr. Hogg:

The Environmental Permitting Section (EPS) of the Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources-Division of
Environmental Resources Management (DERM), under delegation by the Florida Department of Environmental
Protection (FDEP), is in receipt of the referenced cost estimate on February 27, 2020. DERM has completed the
review of said estimate and hereby approves it in the amount of $37,500.00.

The above noted amount does not constitute a change from the previously approved cost estimate. Therefore,
please contact the FDEP Solid Waste Financial Coordinator in Tallahassee at (850) 245-8732 to ascertain the status
of your financial assurance mechanism. Financial assurance documents (if required) shall be sent to the address
below for review and processing.

Please contact the FDEP Solid Waste Financial Coordinator in Tallahassee at (850) 245-8732 concerning compliance
with financial assurance requirements. All financial assurance documents shall be sent to the address below for
review and processing.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Solid Waste Financial Coordinator

2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

For additional information pertaining to the preparation and submittal of applicable financial assurance documents,
please visit https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/solid-waste-financial-assurance or
contact Mr. Tor Bejnar of the FDEP Solid Waste Financial Assurance section at (850) 245-8743 or via email at
Tor.Bejnar@FloridaDEP.gov.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned or Bruce Coward, P.E., of the EPS at
(305) 372-6600 or via email respectively at Johnny.Vega@miamidade.gov and Bruce.Coward@miamidade.gov.

Sincerely,

<

hnny Vega, P.E., Manager
7 Environmental Permitting Section
Pollution Regulation Division

ec:  Danielle Jimenez, Johnny Vega, P.E., Ryan Briggle, Bruce Coward, P.E. - DERM
SW Financial Coordinator — FDEP (via email: Solid.Waste.Financial.Coordinator@FloridaDEP.gov)
Tor Bejnar — FDEP (via email: Tor.Bejnar@FloridaDEP.gov)
M. Roger Hogg, P.E. — CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC (via email:mauricer.nogg@cemex.com)
DERM No. SW-1117 / Oculus (WACS No. 59293)
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